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Ref: FOI-112023-000470 

Date: 13th December 2023 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

1) Are you currently using any digital tools to

support patients’ self-management in MSK

(Musculoskeletal)

yes 

2) Are you currently using any digital tools to

support patients’ self-management in Women’s

Pelvic Health

 yes 

3) If yes, which digital tools are you using for

both?

1. Utilising Physitrack, (software), to prescribe home
exercise programmes for Acute MSK service and
community MSK services.

2. Implementing QR codes to direct patients to the
NHS self-management exercise web page.
(Women's Health Physiotherapy patient information
leaflet in pelvic health).

4) If not, do you have plans in the future to

use digital tools for MSK and Women’s Pelvic

Health?

1.To utilise Squeezy app for pelvic health.

2.Planning to develop video content for pelvic
health exercises

3.Implementing MSK tracker in Acute MSK service
(it’s a list of MSK self-management
resources funded by Versus Arthritis and Keel
university).

4.Exploring an AI triage and self-management tool,
for Community CMAPS.

5.Updating the DGFT MSK web page with patient
self-management resources.
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If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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